WEST BRADFORD TOWNSHIP LAND PRESERVATION & SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE (LPSC) MEETING JULY 6, 2020

ATTENDING

LP&S COMMITTEE:

TOWNSHIP REPRESENTATIVES:

Lyle Frederick

Jack Hines, Township Supervisor Scott Andress, Township Consultant

Abbie Kessler

Meg Kramer

Bob Portnoy

Karen Sklenar

Meg Kramer called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. The meeting opened with everyone introducing themselves and the opportunity for public comment.

REVIEW/APPROVE MINUTES

Draft minutes prepared for the June meeting were approved.

UPDATES FROM OTHER COMMITTEE MEETINGS:

Meg Kramer attended the Board of Supervisors meeting where they approved the comprehensive plan and a proposal to include a sustainability appendix to the plan. There was no other committee news.

READY FOR 100:

LPSC members, with input from Sustainability Subcommittee member Cheryl Wanko, discussed a potential Ready for 100 resolution and related follow-on actions West Bradford Township might take. Jack Hines described energy conservation measures the township has already taken. LPSC members agreed there may be value to conducting a baseline energy audit for the township if it is economically sensible. LPSC members asked Cheryl Wanko to prepare a draft Ready for 100 resolution for West Bradford for LPSC members to review and discuss at the next meeting.

LPSC SUSTAINABILITY SUBCOMMITTEE ACTIVITIES:

Karen Sklenar and Cheryl Wanko shared ideas and initiatives the sustainability subcommittee is interested in pursuing. If the Board of Supervisors approve, a brief sustainability survey that has been prepared and reviewed by LPSC members will be available on the township's website for residents to complete and will be sent out by email and distributed via social media.

NEW BUSINESS:

An article is being prepared for the township's fall newsletter on planting native trees and removing invasive plants.

MEETING SCHEDULE:

The next regular committee meeting is scheduled for August 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned.

Land Preservation & Sustainability Committee Meeting July 6, 2020 Page 2 of 2

Respectfully Submitted,

Karen Sklenar Filling in for John Braxton, Secretary